
WHO’S GONNA SAVE US? EP01 RESPONSES 

 

Statement attributable to APPEA Chief Executive Samantha McCulloch: 

As a major investor in decarbonisation technology and renewables, the oil and gas industry 
is committed to reducing greenhouse gas emissions across the economy to net zero by 2050 
and is spending billions of dollars on emissions reduction measures. 

 

Given we represent a sector central to Australia’s economic and cleaner energy future - 
which employs 80,000 people and is responsible for enabling almost $500 billion in 
economic activity annually - APPEA routinely engages with a range of stakeholders for 
consultations. Like any industry group consultations, these can include members, supply 
chain operators, community groups, traditional owners, unions, other industry groups and 
politicians and are intended to improve understanding of the sector and, ultimately, deliver 
better policy outcomes for the nation. 

 


